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Dear Madame: 

Re: EB-2011-0027:  Summerhaven Wind, LP (“Summerhaven”) 
Request to extend     

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 6 (the “Procedural Order”) issued by the Board on May 27, 
2011, intervenors and Board Staff were required to file their submissions with the Board by June 
22, 2011.  The Procedural Order further required Summerhaven to file any reply submission 
(the “Reply”) with respect to intervenor and Board Staff submissions no later than June 30, 
2011. 

The submissions of both Board Staff and Haldimand County Hydro Inc. (“HCHI”) were highly 
technical in nature and proposed several conditions to the leave to construct approval being 
sought by Summerhaven.  The technical details of these conditions are perhaps unprecedented 
in a leave to construct application.  Board Staff proposed on several occasions conditions that 
referred to an “imminent need to convert” HCHI’s current distribution system, but very little 
information on that conversion is currently in the record. 

In order for Summerhaven to respond to the proposed conditions put forward by Board Staff and 
HCHI, Summerhaven hereby requests that the Board grant additional time to submit its Reply.  
Further, given the nature of the proposed conditions and their relation to the potential 
conversion of the current distribution system, it would be helpful if information respecting such 
potential conversion be provided.  Board Staff proposed that HCHI provide its proposed design, 
but did not propose a date by which this should be provided.  Summerhaven’s ability to respond 
to the proposed conditions would benefit if HCHI provided even high-level design information 
that included pole locations, pole height, conductor locations and in-service date.     
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To prevent too material a departure from the current schedule, Summerhaven requests that 
HCHI provide pole locations, pole height, conductor locations and in-service date by no later 
than July 8, 2011.  If HCHI provides the requested information by this time, or, in the absence of 
this information by this time, Summerhaven develops its own estimated pole locations, pole 
height, conductor locations and in-service date, Summerhaven should be in a position to file its 
Reply by July 22, 2011.  This relatively short extension of time will not cause prejudice to any 
party. 

All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
 
Per:  
 
 
Kristyn Annis  
 
 
 
c:  Scott Goorland, Ben Greenhouse, Intervenors   
 
 

 


